
Town of Glen Planning Board 
February 23, 2017 

Special Meeting Report 
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Attendance – Donna Brooks, Frank Casler, John Thomas, Rodney Kowalczyk and Wanda 

Burch 
 
 Public comment - none 

 
 New Business 

 Simple subdivision of SBL 85.-4-17.2, Ammon Yoder’s Millpoint property.  Millpoint 
Road will be the dividing line between the 2 lots.  A motion to approve Ammon’s 
simple 2 lot subdivision was made by Frank, seconded by Donna, all were in favor.   

 
 Next regular meeting – March 16, 2017, 7:30PM 

 
 At 7:33pm a motion to adjourn was made by Rodney and seconded by John, all were in favor. 

 
 
. 

 
 


